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We are seeking teachers of students with visual impairments (TSVIs) in the United States 

and Canada to participate in an on-line survey about their thoughts and experiences 
transitioning children from print to braille. 

 
Teachers of students with visual impairments must: 
 

 Teach in the United States or Canada  
 Have transitioned a student from print to braille during the 2012-2013, 2013-2014, 

and/or 2014-2015 school year 
 Be willing to complete an online survey that will take approximately 30 minutes 

 
Steps to Participate in the Study: 
 

 Visit https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/FJK368G and read a letter of invitation. 
 Consent to participate in the study. 
 Complete the online survey about your thoughts and experiences transitioning 

students from print to braille by April 30, 2015.   
 
 

 
 
 

For more information contact: 
 

Dr. Tina Herzberg 
University of South Carolina Upstate 

School of Education 
800 University Way 

Spartanburg, SC 29369 
864-503-5572 

therzberg@uscupstate.edu 
 
 


